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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


April 1, 2013
Addendum No. 3 To

RFP Miscellaneous Sidewalk Repairs 2013 dated March 12, 2013 
The Addendum must be acknowledged on your bid (Schedule D).

Questions have been raised after the Pre-Proposal meeting held on March 20, 2013 for the University's RFP for Miscellaneous Sidewalk Repairs 2013 for the Facilities Planning & Management / Grounds Dept.  A summary of the questions asked and the University's responses are as follows:

1. Question:   Vendor Exhibit 3 , Vendor Service Plan , I could not remember what it was that you are looking for us to put down. Thank you
Answer: 
Vendors should include a complete description of the products and services offered in their Proposal. The Service Plan should include, but not be limit to:

1. A summary of the products or services to be provided.

2. When applicable, a timeline showing how the Vendor plans to deliver products and/or services to fulfill any contract issued as a result of this RFP.

3. Key staff members at the Vendors organization that will be assigned to the University account or will otherwise be part of an implementation team.

4. Any resource requirements on the part of the University necessary in order for the Vendor to meet its obligations under an agreement resulting from this RFP.

5. Any hardware, software, or other technology the University must have in order to use the Vendors products or services.

6. Any alternative ideas or proposals that should be considered by the University in addition to the base proposal.

2. Question:   Is there a bid bond required for this project?
Answer:  NO bid bond is required, nor a performance bond.
3. Question:  We received the notice regarding an additional pre-bid meeting for the above project.  However, the meeting date of March 29th is one day after the bid date.  Has the bid date been extended?
Answer:   Yes.  Please review the revised RFP bid documents that are posted to the website for this project.
Should you have any questions or concerns about this Addendum or on any other aspects of the Request for Proposal, please send them by email to Loretta McClary, Senior Buyer, Email; Ac2843@wayne.edu and to Kimberly Tomaszewski, Senior Buyer, Email; Rfpteam1@wayne.edu.  Copy both Loretta McClary and Kimberly Tomaszewski on all E-Mail questions.  

Thank you,

Loretta McClary, 

Senior Buyer, Purchasing





313-577-7-3731
CC:
Donald Wrench, Kimberly Tomaszewski, Attendees list.
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